
File No：(SYT)S/2021/81                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

Gifts on Dragon Boat Festival 

 

2nd June, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Tomorrow is the Dragon Boat Festival on the 5th day of the fifth month in Chinese 

lunar calendar. Our school would specially give a vegetarian rice dumpling wrapped 

by our school workers for children to take home and share with their families. The 

ingredients include glutinous rice, red beans, mung beans, salted egg yolk and 

mushrooms. The seasonings are oil, salt and five-spice powder. The vegetarian rice 

dumpling is full of color, flavor and health. 

 

Today, our school workers have already cooked all vegetarian rice dumplings. Teachers 

have instructed every child to put it in a plastic bag to ensure that it is hygienic when 

taking back home. However, due to the hot weather, the food is easy to get deteriorated. 

It is recommended to share with your children as soon as possible. Before eating, you 

should reheat the vegetarian rice dumpling, which taste more delicious and safer. “After 

eating rice dumplings in Dragon Boat Festival, all families are happier.” Although a 

vegetarian rice dumpling is small in size, it is full of festive blessing from our school. 

This is a gift specially for you. Hope all of you will like it! 

 

Wish you happy Dragon Boat Festival! 

 

General Office 

 

 

 

 


